29th June 2022

Catherine Connolly, T.D
Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

PQ ref 30090/22

Dear Deputy Connolly,

Ceannasai Seirbhise — Seirbhisi do Dhaoine Scothaosta
Curam Sléainte Phobail, larthar, Bloc B,

Campas Ospidéil Pairc Mheirlinne,Gaillimh H91 N973
T:091 775-751

R: older.personschw@hse.ie

Office of Head of Service — Older People’s Services
Community Healthcare West,

Block B, Merlin Park University Hospital, Galway H91 N973
Tel: 091 775-751

Email: older.personschw@hse.ie

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 7™ June, 2022 in relation to step down beds in

Galway City and County.

Please find below table containing the information you have requested.

Unit Name No. of beds
Merlin Park CNU 13
Clifden DH 10
Ballinasloe CNU 0

| trust this response clarifies the matter you have raised in this instance.

Yours sincerely,

Siobhan O’Sullivan

General Manager

Older Peoples Service
Community Healthcare West
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